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TO: Cure Land Company, Carlene Alfonso, and adjacent property owners 

 

FROM: J. Pat Rich, Development Coordinator 

 

DATE: September 7, 2023 

 

SUBJECT: Rezone application request before the Planning & Zoning Commission 

 

Cure Land Company, represented by Carlene Alfonso, has Cure Land Company, LLC, represented by 

Carlene Alfonso has filed an application requesting a map amendment (Rezoning) in accordance with 

the Zoning Ordinance Article 2.8 (Amendment (Rezoning Procedure). The Case File Number is 

202300417. 

 

Cure Land Company, LLC desires to change the current zoning from C-1 (General Commercial 

District) to R-3 (High Density Single Family Residential).  The physical address is 5410 Gex Drive.  

The tax parcel number is 132A-2-03-028.000. The purpose of the zoning change is for condominium 

development. 

 

The parcel of property is generally described as being bounded on the west by Diamondhead Drive 

North, the north by the Duck Pond and Lakeview Court, the east by Diamondhead Drive East and 

Prestige Properties and the south by Universal Storage and a vacant parcel owned by Tara Corp. 

 

The parcel of property is legally described as 8.72 Acre Pt. J B Ladner Claim 13-8-14. 

 

In accordance with Article 2.8.2, the City Council shall have jurisdiction with respect to all Text 

Amendments and Rezoning.    The Planning Commission shall review and submit a recommendation to 

the City Council on Text Amendments and Rezoning. 

 

The Planning and Zoning Commission will consider this application at its next regularly scheduled 

meeting on Tuesday, September 26, 2023, at 6:00 p.m. The public hearing will be held at 

Diamondhead City Hall in the Council Chambers at 5000 Diamondhead Circle in Diamondhead, MS 

39525.  This meeting will also be live streamed for your convenience. 

 

If you have any questions or comments or would like to review the application, you may contact the 

Building Department at the above address and/or at 228-222-4626. 

 

 


